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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 10:57 AM
To: amercentralinsp (null)
Subject: RE: 358 Arbor St appeal

Mr. Staeheli, 
Ms. Moermond has approved to have this laid over to July 11. Same time as indicated in the appeal I sent you in 
previous email. 
 
Thank you 
 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From: amercentralinsp (null) <amercentralinsp@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 5:36 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 358 Arbor St appeal 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
I will be traveling with limited or no Cel phone service from June 12, 2023 until June 28, 2023. Please let me know of the 
alternative date. 
 
Ronald Staeheli 
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> On Jun 8, 2023, at 3:03 PM, Mai Vang <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
>  
> Hello Mr. Staeheli, 
>  
> Your appeal was received and it's scheduled for June 13, 2023 via telephone between 2 pm and 4 pm.  Our phone 
number will show up as 612-315-7905. 
>  
> Mai Vang 
> Pronouns:  She/Her 
> City Council Offices - Legislative Hearings 
> 15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
> Saint Paul, MN 55102 
> M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
> Legislative Hearing Appeals - www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings<http://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings> 
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